
 
My first steps@MUL Onboarding Summersemester 2024 
There are only a few days left until you start your degree programme at Montanuniversität. 
Our Vice-Rector for Teaching, Thomas Prohaska, and his team will welcome the new students personally 
and present the university together with the ÖH. 
 
On this occasion you will receive information about 
 

•  the first steps in MUOnline 

• required registrations for courses 

• the STEOP in the summer semester 

• what peer teachers actually do 

• where to find sports, ÖH representation, study and IT support  

• and much more 
 
WHEN: Monday 04 March at 14:00 s.t. 
WHERE: Lecture hall 2, Study Centre of the University of Leoben, Peter Tunner Straße 23 
 

We kindly ask you to register here 

 

https://www2.unileoben.ac.at/forms/onboarding

